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DOI X8R2

Date: 10 March 2025

Re: Railway (Metrolink - Estuary to Charlemont via Dublin Airport) Order [2022]
Metrolink. Estuary through Swords, Dublin Airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin and City Centre to
Charlemont, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir / Madam ,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
railway order and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laDS(@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully ,
l

£J'b-\
Eimear Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737184
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Eimear Reilly

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

LAPS

Tuesday 4 March 2025 12:22
Eimear Reilly
FW: Responses-ABP-314724-22-TII Responses to Wild Irish Defence -31.01.25

From: Richard Guiney <richard@dublintown.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 4 March 2025 11:41
To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>
Cc: Gerard Farrell <gerard@dublintown.ie>
Subject: Responses-ABP-314724-22-TII Responses to Wild Irish Defence -31.01.25

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your invitation to make a response to the relevant submission from Wild Ireland Defence and
related response on behalf of TII.

Dublin Town believes that Metro Link is an essential piece of transport infrastructure which must be
constructed without delay.

We note, the detailed response prepared by Jacobs on behalf of TII. We believe that the relevant issues of
biodiversity and the natural environment have been adequately considered in the Appropriate Assessment.

We trust that the Railway Procurement Order will be issued and construction on this vital piece of
infrastructure commences soon.

Yours faithfully

Richard Guiney
CEO
Dublin Town


